
SGQG Guild Meeting:  November 8, 2022 

Call to order:  10:04 a.m. 

Attendance and guests:  33 members and 0 guest 

Approval of minutes: No quorum  

Board Reports: 

President:  Presented a card of appreciation to Michelle Jones for her quilting the community quilts.  

We now have $75.00 for the Interfaith Food Bank.  Mary Parker to drop off on her way home today. 

For new members information, please bring a treat on your birthday month to share at our break.  

In the future, if we’re having bad weather, please check emails before coming to meeting.   

Christmas potluck:  Bring a salad, bread, meat dish or dessert.   

Mail:  No mail 

LECTURE:   No lecture 

Vice President:  If you’re interested in a name tag, please see me after the meeting.  Let’s make Christmas 
placemats for our Christmas pot luck and then exchange with each other.  Louise Myers will have her card paper 
piecing workshop in August.  Workshop for Christmas stocking is tomorrow.   

Treasurer:   

Secretary:  Nothing 

Old Business:  None 

New Business:   Corinne would like to see better photos for website.  Should she include picture of members with 
their quilts?  

Committee Reports:   

Pat Bjerke is ending Round Robin.  Will start something new and exciting. 

Sue Green:  Membership dues are due for 2023 

Sandy Wagner:  Would like a co-chair to volunteer.  Patty Carr will put a list out to sign up to volunteer.  

Corinne Brown:  Check out the website and give me your thoughts.  I will also be researching new software for the 
future.  Possibility of ordering pins with the opportunity quilt picture on it.  Interest?  

Sandy Askin:  Who brought all the dog beds?  Cherida Gruenfeldt did ѮѯѰѱ 

Show and tell 

Adjourn:  11:15 p.m. 




